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QLD needs to amend many laws regarding animal cruelty, including but not limited to banning glue
traps. We need proper definitions in our legislation that classify animals as sentient beings who
deserve care and respect. Our animal rights laws are despicable and the loopholes are exploited
constantly. | will never understand why anyone would choose to leave an innocent animal to die a
long and painful death, but it happens all the time due to the accessibility of these traps. We need
to recognise the beauty of our country, our wildlife, our companions, and ban glue traps. We also
need to amend pet care laws to ensure that the RSPCA can take better legal action against animal
abusers instead of having to leave the poor animals to suffer.
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